Village of Tolono Entrance
Sign Improvement Project

Sadorus All-Stars 4-H club members would like to build new
“Welcome to Tolono” signs when entering Tolono from the

North and South entrances on 45. The club hopes to build a
similar sign (see image) to the south entrance to Tolono and

to replace the sign in the North entrance on 45.

Also, the club hopes to secure grants and additional funding
to complete the project. Grace Wherley, community service
co-chair, and Malia Fairbanks, club President, presented to
Village of Tolono officials for approval of this project and
were approved to coordinate the project efforts. The project
will need to have signs made, add lighting, purchase iron
fencing, and complete brick pillars. In addition, they hope
to clean-up, weed, and add a landscaping bed around the

sign and add colorful, perennial plants to add to the area.

Grace and Malia along with the Sadorus All-Stars 4-H club
seek donations from the community to further conduct
project plans. Donations can be mailed to the Sadorus All-
Stars 4-H club, 401 South Cider Street, Sadorus, Illinois
61872, Please indicate the project in the check memo. For
additional questions, please contact Grace Wherley at

wherleyjennifer@gmail.com or Malia Fairbanks at

I Y fairbanks@gmail.com

Supplies to purchase with grants and donations:

2-Signs $3500.00
Solar Lighting $100.00
Perennial plants $175.00
TOTAL NEEDED $3775.00

Any additional donations past this amount will be used
for landscaping and additional mounting of sign
expenses.




